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Dear Marlborough Community,

Happy New Year! I'm thrilled to be writing my first
monthly construction update as the new Director
of the Marlborough Public Library. The first few
weeks on the job have been a whirlwind. I’'m
quickly catching up with where we are in the
building construction project and getting to know
the amazing library staff that have been working
so hard for the community in our temporary
space.

A quick summary of my background: | am coming
to you from the Newton Free Library where | spent
the last 10 years. It was there that | developed my
love and passion for public libraries and public
service. As a Marlborough resident I’'m so happy to
be able to serve the community | call my own.

I’m coming on at a pivotal point in the project.
Electrical work is well underway, and drywall is
being hung. | was able to take a walk through the
building and really visualize what’s to come. We’ve
been working hard this month to nail down all the
new technology that will be available for you to
use. I’'m blown away by what this new library
building will offer, and | think you will be too.

Warm Regards,

Al

—

Sara Belisle
Director of the Marlborough Public Library
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